Hello All,
We are very excited that Net Set Go is commencing Friday 2nd May and thank you for
registering your child into this program.

Net Set Go program is a fun, safe, social and active program for girls and boys in Prep and
Grade 1. It gives children of all abilities a positive introduction to netball and teaches them
the basic skills of the sport.

Our program is run over 12 weeks, we do not play on the King’s birthday weekend and also
the middle and last weekend of the June/July school holidays.

Net Set Go session start at 3.45 pm and conclude at 4.30 pm.

Our coordinator Carlie Halpe has done a great job in allocating participants into teams of
Prep and Grade 1. Friend requests have been considered and met as best we could. The
team lists are attached.

This year we have some of our wonderful girls assisting in the program again but do rely on
parent helpers as well. A parent helper roster will be forwarded soon, please take your turn
and if you cannot do your week, please arrange your own swap.

Just a couple of other things to note:
e There is no uniform, participants can wear their NSG t-shirt if they chose to order one
as part of their participant pack

e We are running a small canteen again this year, please support our canteen as you
can. Cash and eftpos are both available.

e Our Coordinators and coaches are all volunteers and we thank them for giving up
their time to help out with this program. Please remember:
e Cheer the Player
e Respect the Umpires
e Support the Coach
e Officials, Umpires and Coaches are all volunteers.

If you have any queries, just get in touch via email: ydna.netball@gmail.com.

Kind regards
YDNA
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